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Altherr, Sandra, URGENT: reply from Cameroonian Minister and follow-up sign-on, [s.l.], 

[s.e.], 2011. 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

many of you have signed our joint letter in May against the industrial palmoil plantations in 

Cameroon. Thanks for that. 

 

In the meantime Minister Ngolle Ngolle has sent a reply to the sign-on letter (see attached), 

saying that he shares our concerns, but other Ministries are involved in the decision as well. 

While the Government is still discussing the US companies are creating facts:Bulldozers 

have already started to clear forests near Fabe - we have received photo of last week. 

 

However, we have noticed that the US companies have become very nervous due to the 

growing opposition - and our last sign-on letter helped to put them under pressure- 

 

Therefore, please find attached a reply sign-on letter to Ngolle Ngolle, which will also be 

sent to the Prime Minister. We would like to invite you to join us again! 

 

PLEASE SEND ME (<sandra.altherr@prowildlife.de>) YOUR OKAY FOR YOUR  

SIGNATURE UNTIL MONDAY, 4 July! 

 

Hoping for your repeated supported,  

 

Warmest greetings, 

 

Sandra 
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